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A joint message from two chairs 

NWTC was formed over 45 years, Pirates was formed over 30 years ago. For as many years 

both clubs have strongly supported each other’s shows and have helped each other on, in 

front of, behind and around the stage on countless occasions.  

Despite this, both clubs are quite different. Each club has its very own focuses and policies, 

likes and dislikes, principles and generosities. Over time, these differences have developed 

into strengths and have fostered unbeatable specialisation in each club’s own area of 

expertise. 

As chairs of both clubs, we would now like to celebrate this mutual tradition of communal 

theatre making in Luxembourg. Oliver! Is the perfect choice in that it combines, for the 

benefit of our audiences, Pirates’ robust musical theatre tradition with both NWTC’s straight 

theatre expertise and the skills of its vibrant youth group.  

With both clubs contributing on both the artistic and production fronts, and mutually 

building on each other’s strengths, Oliver! promises to be a fantastic show which must not 

be missed!  

Oliver! will be performed from Thursday 14th to Sunday 17th April 2016 at the Centre 

Culturel Kinneksbond in Mamer and will be directed by Neil Johnson. With the youth 

auditions now over, we are auditioning for the adult actors on Sunday 13th or Sunday 20th 

of September 2015. Check out either of our websites for details. 

Neil Johnson, Chair of Pirates  http://www.pirateproductions.lu  

and  

Chris Albrecht, chair of NWTCr www.nwtc.lu 

http://www.pirateproductions.lu/
http://www.nwtc.lu/

